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Non-Instructional/Business
Operations

SUBJECT: OCCUPATIONAL EXPOSURE TO HAZARDOUS LABORATORY
CHEMICALS

The Board of Education recognizes its responsibility to protect students and employees from the
hazards associated with laboratory work.

The Board directs the Superintendent to appoint a Chemical Hygiene Officer who is qualified by
training or experience to provide technical guidance in the development and implementation of a
Chemical Hygiene Plan (CHP). The CHP shall set forth the necessary work practices and procedures
that are capable of protecting students and employees from potentially hazardous chemicals used in
school laboratory facilities.

The Chemical Hygiene Plan shall be reviewed annually by the Board of Education.

29 CFR 1910.1450
Occupational Exposure to Hazardous
Laboratory Chemicals
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